
 

 

 
 

 

Recommended Construction Mitigation Language 
Conference Call for Lead Agencies 

 
 

The Air District staff invites lead agencies to participate in a conference call to 
hear about potential changes to the Recommended Construction Mitigation 
Language and to provide feedback. 
 
The current recommended construction mitigation language has been in place in 
Sacramento County since the late 1990s.  Air District staff recently conducted a 
review of the construction mitigation program and has concluded that a change 
to the mitigation language is needed.   
 
The standard mitigation language and the review document are available at the 
following website: 

 
http://www.airquality.org/businesses/ceqa-land-use-planning/mitigation  

 
 
Conference call details: 
 

April 19, 2018 @ 9 a.m. 
Conference call number: 1-866-448-6760 

Participant Code:  431623 
 
 
Questions on the Construction Mitigation Program can be directed to Karen Huss 
at 916-874-4881 or khuss@airquality.org.   
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